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03/02/2021  21:14:492020/6008/P SUPPRT Sara Cooper I am a resident of the Chalcot Estate and fully support this proposal to add an additional floor of living space in 

accordance with the new legislation of 2020. There is a shortage of housing in the area and families that need 

more space should not have to move when they can efficiently build upwards. This involves much less 

disruption than adding a basement. More space is particularly important in a post Covid world where an 

increasing number of people will be working from home.¿
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